
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Independent Study 

Newsletter 

December 2017 

Save the Date 

12/5: Apprenticeship Initiative Presentation 

12/11:  Scholarship Application Workshop 

12.15: Grad Night Payment Due 

12/18-1/1: Winter break  

1/15: MLK Day-No School 

1/17-4/28: Columbia College Guide 1 Course 

 

 

Attention Concurrent Enrollment 

Students: 

Representatives from Columbia College will 

put on a Scholarship Application Workshop at 

2pm on December 11th.   The workshop is 

exclusively for high school students who are 

taking one or more classes at Columbia 

College.                  

To reserve a spot, contact Jennifer Warren in 

the College, Career, and Readiness Center at 

533-8644 Ext. 218. 

Columbia College Apprenticeship 

Initiative Presentation 

Representatives from Columbia College will be 

on the High School Campus Tuesday, 

December 5th, to give the Columbia College 

Apprenticeship Initiative Presentation to 

juniors and seniors, informing them about 

Columbia’s opportunities in Hospitality 

Management, Child Development, and 

Automotive Technology.  These opportunities 

include paid apprenticeships and becoming a 

certified apprentice while working toward 

earning an Associate of Science Degree and 

various certificates.  

Independent Study juniors and seniors can 

attend the presentation from 2pm-3pm at the 

High School.  To reserve a spot, please contact 

Jennifer Warren in the College, Career, and 

Readiness Center at 533-8644 ext. 218.   

 

 

 

 

Gold Rush Welcomes Columbia 

College 

We are excited to announce that Gold Rush 

Charter School will be home to the Columbia 

College Course, Guide 1 (Career/Life 

Planning, Section 3496). 

The Class will begin on January 17th, and end 

on April 28th. Classes will be held on Mondays 

and Wednesdays from 2:00pm to 3:50pm at the 

Independent Study Site.  

This class will be open to the public so we 

encourage all of our students to reserve their 

spots immediately. 

For more information or to sign up for the 

class, please contact Jennifer Warren in the 

College, Career, and Readiness Center at      

533-8644 Ext. 218. 



 
 
 
 

Are You Ready for the SAT? 

If you are a junior or senior who is 

considering going to a four-year university 

after high school, we encourage you to take 

the SAT. 

If you have any questions or would like to 

take the SAT, please contact Jennifer Warren 

in the College, Career, and Readiness Center 

at 533-8644 ext.218. 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Grad Night Payment 

The Grad Night Senior Trip to Disneyland 

will take place on May 23, 2018. The next 

payment for the trip is to be turned into your 

site office by December 15th.  

If you have any questions, please call the 

office at 532-0083. 

Wrap up November 

We would like to thank everyone who participated in Gold Rush events throughout the month of 

November.  During this time students raised funds for school field trips, brought in food items to 

help families in need, and showcased their talents at the Family Fun Night Talent Show! 

Thank you for helping to make each event a success! 

 

Elks National Foundation Scholarships 

Don’t forget to apply for an Elks National 

Foundation Scholarship! 

There are Emergency Educational Grants as 

well as a Legacy Scholarship (awarded to 

children and grandchildren of Elk members), 

and a vocational grant.  

Please contact Jennifer in the College, Career, 

and Readiness Center for more information. 

533-8644 ext. 218. 

 

 

Student of the Month 

Congratulations to Student of the Month, 

Madeleine Flinn!  Mr. Webster said, 

“Madeleine has made great strides in her 

educational journey here at Gold Rush.  She 

has had great attendance, demonstrated great 

communication skills and has been a consistent 

straight A student! Madeleine also has a job 

and still is able to keep her focus on 

education.” 


